
 
 

 

Thank you for your Heroes’ nomination for the National Center for Missing & Exploited 
Children’s Heroes’ Awards. We have spent the last 24 years honoring law enforcement and their 
unwavering efforts to protect children and this event holds a special place in our hearts. 
Unfortunately, we will be postponing this year’s Heroes’ awards, previously-scheduled for June 
24 at National’s Park in Washington, DC due to the global health crisis, COVID-19.  

NCMEC has always put one mission first: ensuring the safety and health of our children. While 
COVID-19 has captured the attention of the entire world—we must put the safety and health of 
our staff, supporters and you, our law enforcement community, as our highest priority.  

As you continue to put yourselves on the front line ensuring the safety and well-being for 
children and our communities, we want to say thank you!  We could not do our critical work 
without your selfless efforts.  

Please stay posted for new information regarding Heroes’ Awards details as we navigate these 
unprecedented times. Our hope is to find a way to honor law enforcement and we will be in 
touch as soon as we know what that may look like.  

Stay safe, stay healthy and thank you for your services to our nation’s children.  

 

 

 

John Clark, CEO and President  

  


